



School Immunisation Team 3 Station Road Pill Bristol BS20 0AB

16th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Back-to-School COVID clinics

The school-aged immunisation team are putting on COVID vaccination clinics for 12 – 15 year olds who have missed their **first** dose of the COVID vaccination for any reason at the UWE Mass Vaccination centre on Wednesday 29th December 2021 and Tuesday 4th January 2022. These are strictly by appointment only.

Please book an appointment at

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/covid19/2021/rebook

These appointments are for first dose vaccinations only and if your child has had a positive COVID test result there must be a 12 week interval before they can be vaccinated

Flu Clinics

We also have more flu clinic appointments available, including at Ashton Gate stadium and at UWE Mass Vaccination centre, these can be booked here

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2021/bookflu

Although, the above link is for a nasal flu appointment we will be able to offer the inactivated flu vaccine (porcine gelatine free) for those young people who are unable to accept porcine gelatine products at the clinic. Please complete the form to book the appointment and you can request this on the day.

In the meantime, if you have any questions please contact the School Immunisation Team on 01275 373104 or email sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net

Yours faithfully

Karans

Karen Evans - Head of Specialist Services for Children

Service provided by: